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Date: July, 2009 
Section:    Exhibitor Section 
Section Officers 
Director:  Deborah Camp 
Secretary/Treasurer:  Bonnie Clark 
Section Profile 
Number of section meetings planned for the year: 1  
Number of meetings since last Board of Directors meeting:  0 
Number of section members:  21 Companies 
Financial resources:  Adequate 
Meetings take place during the National Symposium.  It is  
Primarily a business meeting. 
__________________________________________________ 
Section Challenges 
Difficulty in finding a meeting location NO/ National Symposium 
Difficulty in organizing a meeting NO 
Poor attendance at section meetings   YES 
Difficulty in finding section officers   YES 
Difficulty in collecting Dues    YES 
_______________________________________________________ 
Additional Comments  
Current Membership total: 
 
We have since our charter added a Jr. Member scholarship which has been awarded annually in the amount of $1000.00.  In 2010 we 
awarded the scholarship to Adam Kennedy of the Southwest Section.  Adam is currently a student at Salem Community College.  
We will be making a decision at the section meeting this year as to continuing the scholarship 
 
Our current membership is 18 companies.   
 
NJDW    2010 Exhibitor Pending Booth Purchase 
Pegasus 
VM Glass   2010 Exhibitor 
Larson 
GM Associates   2010 Exhibitor 
Schott    2010 Exhibitor 
Technical Glass Products  2010 Exhibitor 
Chemglass   2010 Exhibitor 
Wilmad    2010 Exhibitor 
Scientific Machine  2010 Exhibitor 
Pedco Hill   2010 Exhibitor  
QSI - Jeff Atwell 
Tecnolux 
National Diamond Lab 
Litton    2010 Exhibitor 



Carlisle 
Wale    2010 Exhibitor 
Andrews   2010 Exhibitor 
 
Pending receipt of dues 3 companies: 
 
Wilt    2010 Exhibitor 
Corning    2010 Exhibitor Pending Booth Purchase 
F&D       
    
Of these 21 companies 14 of them are Exhibiting companies and 7 of those are non exhibiting companies.  Hopefully by the board 
meeting I can say we will have 21 members paid and in the books for 2010.   Exhibitor Group will be sponsoring two kegs at this 
year’s symposium for the Exhibit hall opening reception as well as exhibit hours on Thursday evening. 
 
Membership is down as companies are moving away from Exhibiting at the national symposium.  I am encouraged by some of the non 
exhibiting companies wishing to still be a part of the Exhibitor Group.  Finding people to serve as director and Secretary/Treasurer is 
very difficult.  
 
Please try and keep your vendor companies in mind when recommending and suggesting sources for materials and equipment on 
ASGS sponsored sites.  I have noticed that some members do a great job doing this but keep in mind these little things matter. 
 
We will be electing our new board member and Secretary Treasurer at our business meeting at the symposium.  Bonnie Clark is up for 
Director and the Secretary/Treasurer position is open.  I hope Bonnie will find her service on the board as rewarding as I have. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Deborah Camp 
Director, 
ASGS Exhibitor Group 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


